Martin Donnelly

From: Martin Donnelly

Sent: 07 March 2014 10:32

To: , 'Patrick Chan'

Subject: ‘ RE: 50015-02 - Near Shore spoil deposition at Drogheda Port

Acknowledged with thanks.
Regards,

Capt. Martin Donnelly
Master Mariner, F.N.T.
Harbour Master
Drogheda Port Company

Telephone: 00 353 {0)41 983 8378
Facsimile: 00 353 (0)41 983 2844
www . droghedaport.ie

———————— Drogheda Port Global Gateway -—------ This e-mail is confidential. If you
receive it in error please advise by return e-mail and delete it.
Thank you for vour co-operation.

————— Original Message—=—=-—=-

From: Patrick Chan [mailto:P.Chanfepa.ie]

Sent: 07 March 2014 10:23

To: Martin Donnelly

Cc: declanmacgabhann@gmail.com

Subject: RE: $0015-02 - Near Shore spoil deposition at Drogheda Port

Hello Captain Donnelly,

Thank you feor this update. I understand from this correspondence with the Sea Fisheries
Protecticn Authority, that fishing vessels will not be operating in the area of Dumpsite
A2 (as defined in Schedule A.3 of permit S00315-02) whilst dumping activities are taking
place there. I therefore re-authorise Drogheda Port Company to use Dumping site AZ under
Condition 3.11 of Dumping at Sea Permit S0015-02:

"3.11 Clean sand loaded from Loading Area A: Seaward Approaches shall be dumped at
Dumping Site A2. When access to Dumping Site A2 is restricted due to tidal or weatherxr
conditions, this material shall be permitted to be dumped at Dumping Site A 1"

Regards

Patrick Chan
Inspector
Office of Environmental Enforcement

EPA - Regional Inspectorate
Innisgcara

Co.Cork

Tel: 021-4875540 Fax: 021-4875545

————— Criginal Message--—---—

From: Martin Donnelly [mailto:martindonnelly@droghedaport.iel
Sent: 07 March 2014 10:08

To: Patrick Chan

Cec: declanmacgabhann@gmail.con



